
Park Board Committee Meeting 

Monday, October 29, 2018 

CHAIR’S 

REPORT 

 

 



September 10: Tree sale 

Hillcrest Centre 

Commissioners Coupar, Kirby-Yung, and Crawford joined Chair Mackinnon at the annual  

Board tree sale where we sold trees for $10 each. 



September 20: State of the Practice 

Roundhouse Community Centre   

Chair Mackinnon joined artists and staff at the annual exhibition,  

which this year focused on our excellent field house program. 



September 30: Concord Pacific temporary park 

Northeast False Creek 

Commissioners Coupar, Wiebe, Shum, and Evans attended the opening  

of the three-acre temporary park operated by Concord Pacific. 



October 1: International Urban Forestry Congress 

Westin Bayshore  

Vice Chair Evans welcomed 700 delegates from all over the world  

to this Congress, hosted by the Park Board. 



October 18: c̓əsnaʔəm village and burial site 

Marpole 

Commissioner Wiebe, Chair Mackinnon and former Musqueam council member Wade Grant 

attended an announcement regarding the return of a parcel of land to the Musqueam Indian Band. 




